
How to Apply for Music Lessons at Hitchin Girls’ School

Go to http://www.hertsmusicservice.org.uk/

Please choose the option to have lessons at Hitchin Girls’ School. Lessons are administered by Hertfordshire Music

Service.

If you have any queries, please email: schoolsdirectinvoicing@hertfordshire.gov.uk
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